

Pinellas County Osteopathic Medical Society

Craig A. Hare, MBA, Paramedic Director of EMS & Fire Administration 12490 Ulmerton Road Suite 134 Largo, FL 33774

October 1, 2021

Dear Mr. Hare,

The Pinellas County Osteopathic Medical Society is pleased to recommend Dr. Anthony Ottaviani to be our new EMS Advisory Council member. Dr. Ottaviani accepted the position of Executive Director with our organization on July 1, 2021.

Attached please find a copy of Dr. Ottaviani's curriculum vitae. He is looking forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

Lisa Belliveau

Lisa Bellican

Administrator

Pinellas County Osteopathic Medical Society

727-581-9069

"67 years of continuous service to
Osteopathic Physicians, Allied Health, Patients, and our community
by providing opportunities for
Medical Education, Scholarships, Medical Missions and Community Service."